
Proposals affecting the parish of Steeple Bumpstead and the parish of Sturmer in the Diocese of Chelmsford.

The proposals provide for the union of the parish of Steeple Bumpstead and the parish of Sturmer, being two of the constituent parishes of the Two Rivers

Benefice in the diocese of Chelmsford, for the parish church of the parish of Steeple Bumpstead to be the parish church of the new parish and for the parish

church of the parish of Sturmer to be declared closed for regular public worship.

This consultation is now closed.
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